
Dear Senate Committee On Judiciary, 

With the expansion of “domestic violence” as defined in SB 525, a reasonable person would 

have trouble determining how the law is to be followed.  Judges must be limited in their 

ability to take away rights of people who have not been convicted of any crime or have a 

legitimate, verified order against them.  The “dash 1” and “dash 3” amendments appear to 

correct this problem and clarify the language and intent of the bill.  If you move forward 

with this bill, please include these 2 amendments.  

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

 
Ralph Hughes 
Tigard, OR 
 

 


